
1080 VISITS TO SCHOOLS  

Members of the community and other interested persons are welcome and encouraged to  
visit the schools. Both visitors and school personnel will make every effort to ensure that  
school visits will enhance the effect of the educational program. All school visitors,  
community persons and/or School District staff are expected to identify themselves at the 
principal's office before visiting elsewhere in the building. All community visitors will be  
accompanied by the principal or by the principal's designee. Neither teachers nor students  
will be interviewed, questioned, or solicited by visitors without the permission of the  
principal.   
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